
       

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Hazing Misconduct Reports  

In accordance with Collin’s Law (Senate Bill 126), postsecondary educational  
institutions located in Ohio are required to publish information concerning any report of  
hazing misconduct by student organizations and student groups for the current  
academic year, as well as for the previous five (5) academic years.  

When DeVry University receives a report of hazing misconduct, a description of the 
alleged misconduct, the outcome/finding of the alleged misconduct, and any corrective 
action or discipline taken with be published within this document. No personally 
identifiable information will be published about the alleged misconduct.  

Reports of Hazing Misconduct  

Current Academic Year (2023 – 2024): No Reports 
Previous Five Academic Years: No Reports 
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